
We’d like your feedback
Feedback from the local community has shaped our proposal 
throughout this process. We’ll use the thoughts and comments 
you provide today to further refine our plans. Fill in a feedback 
form today or use our online form. Please provide all comments 
by Friday 11 April. 

If you have any comments or questions about any aspect  
of the project please talk to a member of the project team  
or visit our website.

Next steps
Today’s event is part of the public consultation being undertaken 
by BLC Energy to provide information and collect feedback about 
our proposal for West Springfield Solar Farm and BESS. 

Your comments will help improve the 
quality of our planning application 
and inform related proposals for a 
community benefit fund.

We anticipate submitting an application 
to the Scottish Government’s Energy 
Consents Unit by May 2025. 

Thank you for coming today
Please note that comments made to BLC Energy at this time are not representations to the Scottish Ministers. There 
will be an opportunity to make representations to Scottish Ministers once a Section 36 Application has been submitted 
to the Scottish Government’s Energy Consents Unit. 

Stay in touch  

Further information about the project 
can be found on the website  

www.blcenergy.com 

If you have any questions or would like 
to provide feedback, please email us at 

info@blcenergy.com

mailto:info@blcenergy.com



